## QUESTIONS TO BE CONSIDERED

(Please put "yes" or "no" before each question and put your comments on these questions and additional suggestions on a separate sheet.)

I.	Nation	nal Co	nvention
		The second secon	

-	
	A. Social Meetings would you be interested in:
	1. A student breakfast (just for students)? 2. A tour of New Orleans at night? 3. A "date" bureau? 4. A "personalities party" at which you would be introduced (informally) to leading personalities in our field? 5. A school luncheon (students, graduates, and faculty of your school come to this.)?
	B. Professional Meetings Topics for discussion
	l. Plans for a national student section? (Discussion)  (Please put additional topics on a separate sheet.)
II.	Organization of a National Student Section
	Some topics for consideration concerning the above two questions which you can comment on, on a separate page, are:  a. Should these sections have a chairman and secretary and what other officers?  b. Is it important to have Conchairman (box and sin!)?
	b. Is it important to have Co-chairmen (boy and girl)? c. Would a past chairman and a chairman-elect be helpful on this committee?
	d. How shall these people be nominated and who shall vote on them?  e. What shall be duties of a national section? etc.  (It would be helpful in answering these questions to read in the
	September 1941 Journal of Health and Physical Education the constitution of the A.A.H.P.E.R, Article VII, "Organizations and Sections".)
III.	Ways and means of:  a. Increasing membership in A.A.H.P.E.R.  b. Attendance at conventions  (Please put specific suggestions for these items on a separate page.)
IV.	To be answered by the "hostess" colleges only that is, all institutions in the Southern District.
	Please list on a separate page the names of persons in your group (boys as well as girls if the group is coeducational) who would like to work on student committees at the convention.
	Signed President of Health and Physical
	riosident of ugaren and Luysical

Name of Institution

Education Club

Please return this questionnaire and your comments not later than January 15 to:
Miss Mary Hess, Texas State College for Women
Box 2273, Denton, Texas